
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
26th  April 2021 
 
Dear Parent 
 
I am writing to let you know about the Bikeability Cycling course that is going to be 
available for the children in Year 5.  
 
The sessions will begin on Monday 24th May 2021 and finish on Thursday 27th May 
2021. Unlike previous years the children will complete level 1 and level 2 during 
the same session. The sessions will begin at 9.15am in the school playground to 
complete level one. They will then move into nearby streets to complete level 2 and 
will be back in school before lunch.  
Although it is not compulsory for your child to wear a helmet during the sessions 
we would advise them to do so, where possible. 
 
It has been decided for children to work in groups of two with one adult trainer for 
the session to help them run more smoothly and to keep contact to a minimum. 
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please email them directly at cycle.training@york.gov.uk or call 01904 555579. 
 
The course is free to all children and if you would like your child to take part then 
you must complete the parental consent form and return to school before 
Wednesday 12 th May. 
 
Once we have received all consent forms Miss Bamford and Miss Hunter will pair 
up the children, deciding who will work well together during the sessions. 
 
If you have any questions or queries regarding the course then please contact 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs H Hayes-Smith 
 

 
 
 

 
 


